PERMANENT MISSION TO ASEAN

REPUBLIC OF THE UNION OF MYANMAR
Jakarta

No.olt /64 05

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar to
ASEAN presents its compliments to the ASEAN Secretariat in Jakarta, and has the
honour to enclose herewith the following Instrument of Notifications from the
Ministry of Hotels and Tourism of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar:

(a) Instrument of Notification for the Agreement on the Establishment of the
Regional Secretariat for the Implementation of the ASEAN Mutual
Recognition Arrangement on Tourism Professionals, signed at Jakarta,
Indonesia on 30" December 2015:

(b) Instrument of Notification for the Memorandum of Cooperation between
the Governments of Member States of the Association of Southeast Asian
Nations and the Governments of the People’s Republic of China, Japan
and the Republic of Korea on Strengthening Tourism Cooperation.
singed at Manila, the Philippines on 22™ January 2016;

The Permanent Mission of Myanmar has further the honour to request the
good offices of the ASEAN Secretariat to kindly convey the attached letter to its
highest destination. The orginal copies will be forwarded when received.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar to
ASEAN avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the ASEAN Secretariat the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Dated. 15 January 2018

RECEIVED
The ASEAN Secretariat 15 JAN 2018
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THE REPUELIC OF THE UNIOR OF MY ANMAR
MINISTRY OF HOTELS AND TOURIS -
NAY PY]TAY

INSTRUMENT OF NOTIFICATION

The Ministry of Hotels and Tourism of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar
presents its compliments to the ASEAN Secretariat and has the honor to refer to the
Memorandum of Cooperation between the Governments of Member States of the
Association of Southeast Asian Nations and the Governments of the Peaple’s Republic
of China, Japan and the Republic of Korea on Strengthening Tourism Cooperation,
signed at Manila, the Philippines, on 22 January 2016.

~ In accordance with Paragraph (11) of the said Memorandam of Cooperation, the
Ministry of Hotels and Tourisim has further honour to notify the ASEAN Secretariat,
on behalf of the Government of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar, of its
readiness to commence and implement the Memorandum of Cooperation.

The Ministry of Hotels and Tourism avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the ASEAN Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.

Ministry of Hotels and Tourism
Yk 7o
ASEAN Secretariat
JAKARTA




